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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for replying to our advertisement for the position of an Early Years  
Phase Leader at Southwold School. I hope that you will find this information 
pack helpful. If you would like to learn more about our schools partnership we 
would be delighted to answer any questions you may have. Our contact  
details are in this pack and we can offer tours of all three school sites so you 
can see first hand what we do and how we work.  
 
Orchard, Southwold and Hoxton Garden Schools are in the vibrant and  
diverse community of Hackney, East London with easy transport links into 
and out of Central London. With a joint pupil roll of around 1350 pupils, we 
are a very successful organisation with a passion for making a difference. We 
provide a very rich and exciting curriculum and a no excuses culture for low 
standards. Because of this our pupils achieve well above national averages 
by the time they leave our schools , regardless of their starting points and 
Ofsted have been full of praise about our provision. 
 
Southwold and Orchard have been in partnership since January 2012 with  
Hoxton Garden joining us in April 2014. We have a joint Governing Body and 
strong links to our Local Authority. Each school has its own leadership team 
who work together with the common aim of giving children the very best. We 
have set an ambitious vision for the future and have very high standards for 
what can be achieved with the benefits of a shared expertise. We have a 
very skilled team of highly committed and professional teachers and leaders 
who work incredibly hard and there is always much to do. Staff from all three 
schools meet weekly to share expertise with common systems and a shared 
curriculum.  
 
We know how important the first few years of school are for setting children 
on the right path and how much difference a creative and skilled Early Years 
practitioner can make. We are seeking a new Early Years phase leader who 
is able to lead and manage others, with high expectations of themselves and 
of the children that they have responsibility for. First and foremost we are  
looking for someone dynamic and confident with the energy and expertise to, 
make that difference. We can offer the support of our partner schools as well 
as leadership support and training and a commitment to a quality Early Years 
provision. If you are looking for a new challenge and have  a passion for  
Early Years, then we would love to hear from you.  

Kind Regards 
           Stephen Hall                     

Executive Headteacher                                                    
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